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C OMITE MARITIME INTERNATIONAL

PRESIDENT

26 September 2018

Presidents of NMLAs

Copy to: Consultative Members and Titulary Members

Dear President

IWG on Wrongful Arrest of Ships

attach a copy of a letter from Dr Aleka Sheppard, the Chair of the International Working Group
on Wrongful Arrest of Ships together with the discussion paper which has been prepared for the
I nternational Sub-Committee meeting that will be held on this topic at the offices of Thomas R
Miller, the managers of the United Kingdom P&I Club at 90 Fenchurch Street, London EC3M 4ST
on 9 November 2018 at 2.30pm.

Please forward these materials to your members and ask them if they intend to attend the
Wrongful Arrest meeting to notify each of the following in order to keep track of numbers:

Evelien Peeters - admin-antwerp(c~comitemaritime.orq

Rosalie Balkin - rosaliebalkin1(a~gmail.com

LSLC at shippinq(c~shippinglbc.co.uk

With kind r ds

Stuart Hetherington
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